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DATE:           February 20, 2020 

TO:                Prospective Proposers 

FROM:          Jolene Coulter, Director of Purchasing 

RE:                CITY OF AURORA REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 20-01 – Addendum #2 

  Availability and Disparity Study 

 

This notice forms a part of the Request for Proposal 20-01: Availability and Disparity Study.  All other 

information pertaining to this Request for Proposal shall remain the same. 
 

Proposer must submit an original bid response, marked as "original" and one digital copy on a USB drive, and 

shall have provided all requested information, and submitted all appropriate forms, certificates, affidavits and 

addendum acknowledgements in each copy in order to be considered responsive. 

 

Sealed Proposals will be received at the office of the City Clerk, 44 East Downer Place, Aurora, Illinois 60507, 

until 2:00 pm, CST, Wednesday, February 26, 2020 to determine proposals for the anticipated above named 

purchase. The cost proposal/budget shall be separate from the Respondent’s Technical Proposal and in 

a separate envelope. Proposals will be opened publicly at 2:00 pm, in the City Council Chambers. 

 

Please acknowledge this addendum with your proposal. Failure to do so may subject Proposer to 

disqualification.   

 
In response to Addendum 1 issued there was a follow-up question: 

 

25) Will the City accept Minority-and Women-Owned Business Enterprise (“M/WBE”) certifications from 

Illinois government agencies, such as the City of Chicago? If not, will the City provide lists from the National 

Minority Supplier Development Council, National Women Business Owners Corporation and the Women’s 

Business Enterprise National Council for the proposer to locate potential subconsultants? These are private 

agencies and their lists are only available to paying members. 

  

The City will willing to add the State of Illinois as a government agency certification. You are free to contact 

any of the agencies to locate potential subconsultants. 

 

Please confirm, does this mean the City of Aurora will accept certifications from the BEP and the IL 

UCP? 

 

Yes, the City will accept certifications from the BEP and the IL UCP. 

 
 

 

 

End of Addendum 

 


